

July 14, 2009

Dear Mr. Picciuto,

On behalf of the AAESQ-QESBA Spring Conference Committee, we would like to extend much appreciation for your incredible musical performance at our event in Quebec City this past May. Indeed, the feedback from the participants was simply wonderful and exceeded all expectations.

Your presence at our banquet added the "pizzazz" and "wow factor" that defined this special occasion. Individually and collectively *The Directors* are superbly talented and truly delivered an outstanding, quality show.

We extend thanks to you and all of *The Directors* for your reliability and professionalism, and we look forward to working together in the future.

Sinerely,

Frank di Bello Conference Co-Chair Carol Gray

Conference Co-Chair